
 13th October 2021 

 

 
Coláiste Bríde 

Guidance Counselling Service 

 

 
 

CAO Virtual Information Evening for Parents/Guardians and Students 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

I am writing to inform you of a CAO Virtual Information Evening for Leaving Certificate 

parents/guardians and students in association with the CAO, the Institute of Guidance 

Counsellors and the National Parents Council post-primary, which takes place on Tuesday, 

19th October 2021, from 19:00-20:15.  

 

The evening’s agenda will include presentations on the CAO application process and advice 

on choosing college courses. The event will conclude with an FAQ session where some of the 

common queries received by all three organisations will be highlighted.  

 

Speakers on the night include Ms. Eileen Keleghan (Communications Officer for the CAO) 

and Donnchadh O’Mahony (host of the Leaving Cert Guidance podcast).  

 

Interested parties must register for the event, which can be carried out through the CAO 

website (www.cao.ie) or via the link www.cao.ie/webinar and takes a matter of minutes. 

 

The webinar promises to be a valuable and informative night for Leaving Certificate 

parents/guardians and students alike and attendance is strongly encouraged.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Aisling McDonald 
 

Aisling McDonald  
 
 

(Guidance Counsellor) 

http://www.cao.ie/
http://www.cao.ie/webinar

